
6th WHS Class Of 1969 50th Reunion Meeting Records:

February 15, 2019

Present: Betty Rivers, Kathi (Marshall) Patchen, Kathy (Greene) Boyanski, Chris 
(Edwards) Strobert, Nancy (Radder)Howard, Mary (Marino) Ransom and Chuck 
Schweinsberg

1. Shared letter going to places on Public Square for Friday Tour for reviewing.

2. Group going on March 1st to distribute letters, group will be met in arcade at 
11am.

3. Letter have been given to Family YMCA and Flower Memorial Library with 
positive responses.

4. Goldie R. and Barb Douglas are working on reaching classmates. 

5. Have received more classmate information sheets from website

6. Years books are available for $25.  Anyone what to purchase one please 
contact one of the committee members ASAP. 

7. Kathy P checking in to adding purple and white candies to our memento which
will be given out Saturday.

8. Betty R. will be contacting Dave to see when we can start making memento. 

9. Betty will be contacting an acquaintance to see who we can contact at city 
hall to participate in our tour

10.  Instead of reading names of classmates who have passed, we will have a 
moment of silence for them along with board of their pictures. 

11. Next meeting March 8, 2019, 2pm at Watertown American Legion 


